
Town of Goshen 
Planning Board 

Minutes of October 20, 2018 
Pit Inspection 

FINAL 

Planning Board members present: Alicea Bursey (Chair), Bruce Nadeau, Frederic Smith 

Guest: Kathy Carroll, Shaun Carroll Jr. 

Meeting called to order at 9:12 a.m.  

Pit Inspection 
Members of the Planning Board inspected both the Anderson and Davis Pits to fulfill the annual inspection 
requirement.  The Anderson Pit has a new loader with a discretionary back up alarm which allows for a quieter 
work environment while still meeting MSHA standards.   

Phase one of the Anderson Pit has been completed and the associated excavation permit will expire this month.  
Phase one will contain a working mound of loam to be used for reclamation throughout the remainder of the 
project, however no excavation will occur in the phase one area. 

Mr. Carroll, Jr. advised that starting on Monday, October 22, 2018 trucks will be turning south out of the 
Anderson Pit and heading toward Unity on route 10. This flow of traffic will continue for approximately one 
month.  South traveling traffic was applied for in all the applications including renewal for Anderson Pit and is 
allowed to occur. 

Both pits were observed to be clean and in good order. 

Fred Smith motioned to accept the annual inspection as complete without issue; Bruce Nadeau seconded 
the motion, all were in favor. 

Bruce Nadeau motioned to adjourn the meeting; Fredric Smith seconded the motion, all were in favor.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:42 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alicea Bursey 
Chair

Planning Board  
Goshen, NH  
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